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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees 

 
FROM: Marcia Elkins 

 Growth Management Director 
 

DATE: November 14, 2005 
 

RE: 2006-2010 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #6-002 
 
 
Attached for your review and approval is Amendment #6-002 to the 2006-2010 Transportation 
Improvement Program.  This amendment is to add Beale Street from Dyess Avenue to the 
intersection with West Eglin Street and to add Dyess Avenue from Eglin Street to I-90.  This 
resurfacing work will be included in the Exit 61 project with a cost increase of $90,000. 
 
MPO RECOMMENTATION:  The Executive Policy Committee of the Rapid City Area 
Metropolitan Planning Organization recommends approval of the 2006-2010 
Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #6-002. 
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